
Garibaldi’s Volunteer of the Month 
 

Julie Paquette Kinstedt has donated countless hours to support 
our staff and students at GGS.  Julie comes in monthly to volunteer in 
her daughter’s classroom and is available to help out wherever she is 
needed.  Julie also volunteered numerous hours for our last family 
night dedicated to social and emotional learning.  As a representative 
from Adventist Health, she talked with families about sugary drinks, 
screen time, as well as healthy numbers for students and families to 
try and obtain.  We have taken this idea and are getting ready to start 
a staff challenge with it for those who are interested.  We really 
appreciate her efforts and ongoing support! 
 
Thank you Julie! 
 
 


